SIGNADOU BOARDING SCHOOL

A new boarding school for girls



"Let's sing a song girls! Just think, we never have to go home again!"

As we celebrate 10 years of growth and blessings, it is with great happiness that we announce that the Dominican Sisters of Wanganui are now in a position to open a girls' boarding school in New Zealand to enable INTERNATIONAL and NATIONAL students to profit from a well-balanced traditional Catholic education under the influence of religious Sisters, while at the same time gaining credit for internationally recognised qualifications. Miraculously we have been able to purchase a large beautiful two-storey house with a double section literally right next door to the existing convent which has much potential for future growth.

We are now inviting applicants. Anyone interested in obtaining more information is asked to contact Mother Rose via e-mail; the address is sisterrose08@yahoo.com.

After much thought and many creative ideas, our Mother General, decided to name the boarding school SIGNADOU which means Sign of God, in remembrance of the ball of fire which the Blessed Virgin Mary gave as a sign to St. Dominic at Prouille, France, in 1206, on the Feast of St. Mary Magdalene. The sign was for St. Dominic to begin his apostolate, which brought about the first convent of Dominican Sisters, and after that many others. May it be a sign of many blessings for Catholic children and future religious. $\boldsymbol{\Omega}$



The newly acquired palatial property – it is actually now the convent.